
TO: UMSU Board of Directors
FROM: 2SLGBTQIA+ Representative, Alex Rana
DATE: October 9, 2023
RE: Report to the Board, October 12, 2023

New Updates
● Trans Day of Remembrance Committee is open for applicants. We will be putting

together programming around November 20th, which is TDoR.
● There will be a No Space For Hate rally at the Leg on Saturday, Oct 21. There is also

another anti-queer march planned that day. I’m working with the other organizers of
the previous counter-protest to ensure we have a student presence at this rally and
show up in support of our community.

Continuing Updates
● RPC Lounge is now open 9AM-4PM Monday through Friday
● Our STBBI Testing event will be postponed until the beginning of November. We

hope to have food, prizes, and a free drag bingo event following this!

Events & Meetings Attended
September 26th - Meeting with student & Liam RE: Advocacy Concerns
September 28th - Meeting with student RE: Campus Supports
September 28th - Community Rep x Exec Meeting
October 3rd - Meeting with Christine RE: STBBI Testing Event
October 4th - Meeting with Tina Chen & Liam
October 4th - Meeting with Christine
October 4th - Meeting with The Manitoban
October 4th - Meeting with Engiqueers
October 4th - Meeting with RPC VP Finance RE: CIF Application Process
October 4th - RPC Executive Meeting
October 5th - Meeting with SVRC
October 5th - Meeting with Tracy
October 6th - Nine Circles STBBI Testing Grant Meeting
October 9th - Meeting with 2SLGBTQIA+ Student Advocacy Coalition
October 10th - Community Rep x Exec Meeting
October 11th - RPC Healthy Sexuality Week Tabling


